2010 Scottish Hare and Hound Championship Announced

Due to popular demand the SACU has announced a new Adult Scottish Hare and Hound Championship. Scottish Hare and Hound events attract up to 200 entries with competitions spread all over the country. There are provisionally 5 rounds for 2010 although the season will actually start on the 22nd November 2009 at The Netherley Bon Accord event.  The Championship will be decided before the end of October 2010 to ensure the Champions receive their awards at the SACU presentation in November 2010. There will be two Melville events at Lochhouses and another at West Linton with the Grampian Motorcycle Club running a Hare and Hound at Woodside Motocross track on the 27th December this year. The dates for the Melville will be confirmed before the new Championship begins. The regulations allow any type of tyre and motocross bikes are welcome. There will not be a specific motocross class at all events but they can take part on a motocross licence. The classes are Expert, Over 40, Clubman, Clubman B and Sportsman. The Melville runs a two hour Motocross class at Lochhouses although this will not count towards the Championship. Tracy Thomson has agreed to tally the points for the Scottish Enduro Website. At the time of going to press the dates are provisional and there may be a sixth round to be confirmed by the Borders Enduro Club. Any Clubs wishing to run an event in 2011 should contact the Scottish Enduro committee webmaster@scottishenduros.co.uk    

Details will be available at www.scottishenduros.co.uk
Provisional Dates

Bon Accord Netherley          22nd November

Melville       Lochhouses       13th December

Grampian     Woodside          27th December

Melville        Lochhouses         7th February

Melville        West Linton       20th June

Borders ?

Picture; D3 Racing Murray Thomson multiple Scottish Hare and Hound Winner

Neil Chatham Melville winner June 2009

